



HHGFA EXECUTIVE MEETING MINUTES

MARCH 24, 2021

7:00PM – ZOOM CALL

HOUSE LEAGUE

- Halton currently in the Red Zone and we are quickly running out of time to make critical decisions regarding the coming HL season
 - sponsorship requests
 - uniform commitments
 - coaches require COVID protocol training
 - police checks for potential and confirmed coaches
- Go ahead and purchase uniforms (shirts only), take registration funds, and in the current Red Zone offer a weekly clinic for 10 girls to participate in AND if/when we move to Orange Zone then we will be able to ramp up to some sort of season with pods.
- Host a HL Info night for parents?
- current U8 registrations would = 4 teams
- current U10 registration would = 2 teams (maybe discuss with Milton if they'd like to join up)
- Lean to Play clinic running 6-8 weeks in July/Aug?

TRAVEL TEAMS

- U19 National Qualifiers have been cancelled
- Uniforms order has been submitted to Corbetts. Logos have been approved and we are not anticipating any delays at this time.

HAWKS MAY CLASSIC

- No permits have been issued yet so not able to confirm our position

BUDGET

- Nothing to report



COVID-19

- Discussed an alternative to the face mask (i.e. face shield of sorts). Decided this should be handled directly by any team wishing to do so with the PWSA and the HHGFA will stay out of it.

NEXT EXECUTIVE MEETING

- Wednesday April 21, 2021 @ 7:00 pm